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May 11, 2025 
 
Ms. Linda Bridwell, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 
 
RE: ACWD – Walkers Chapel Elevated Tank 

PSC Case # 2024-00118 
50% Completion of Construction Notice 
Via eMail Only 

  
Dear Director Bridwell: 
  
The project has reached the 50% construction milestone. Please let this letter serve as notice to 
PSC of construction beginning as required by the Order, referenced above.  
 
If you should have any further questions, please feel free to give me a call at 502-370-6551 or by 
email at mcurtis@bluegrassengineering.net.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
BLUEGRASS ENGINEERING, PLLC  
 
         
Matthew R. Curtis, PE      
Project Manager 
 
Pc: Adam Nunn, General Manager ACWD 

W Randy Jones, ESQ 
File 
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